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Jane Cisluycis, Vice President of Province V, began the meeting with a welcome and a 
recognition of First Nations people who first inhabited the land. A brief prayer service followed. 

Heather Barta, Province V Coordinator, welcomed participants and spoke briefly of 
housekeeping matters. She said more than 90 people attended. 

Jane gave information about provinces and officers. Heather spoke about the Big Provincial 
Gathering planned for 2022, networks and Facebook pages. She then introduced the Rev. Gay 
Jennings, President of the House of Deputies since 2012. 

Rev. Jennings, after acknowledging Native Americans, expressed her pride in being canonically 
resident in Province V (Diocese of Ohio) throughout her ordained ministry. She spoke of the 
change in the canons making them “equally applicable to men and women” and the changes in 
the church brought about by ordained women and the increased emphasis on ministry of the 
baptized. The result was increased advocacy for social justice, better understanding of 
collaborative leadership, engagement of lay people and marginalized people in leadership, and 
dealing with sexual misconduct.  

Looking ahead, she identified several priorities for the church—technology for communication 
and collaboration; evaluation of programs dealing with racial reconciliation, creation care and 
evangelism; and financial and budget practices that promote mutuality and partnership rather 
than imperialism and dependency in our relationships within the Anglican Communion. She said 
committees would begin work by teleconference in November of 2021. This will allow wider 
participation—anyone in the church can attend hearings that take place prior to General 
Convention. She said hybrid worship and hybrid networks are reaching more people and 
changing the church from the bottom up. 

Heather and Jane shared information about the Leadership Coaching Project, networks and 
affiliated organizations, and “why the province is so cool!” Heather thanked everyone who 
helped plan the Synod. After a few announcements and discussion in breakout groups, the 
Synod adjourned. 
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